
E/IC/SC/22/57 

21st October, 2022 

 

Islamic Primary School 

Teachers’ Professional Development Day 

 

Dear Parents, 

To enhance teachers’ professional knowledge, Teachers’ Professional Development Day will be held 

on 25th November 2022 (Friday).  Teachers will attend the Tuen Mun Joint School Teacher Professional 

Day. Therefore, there will be no classes for students on that day. Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 

 

Reply Slip                        E/IC/SC/22/57 

Teachers’ Professional Development Day 

 

Dear Headmistress,  

 

I have read and understood the contents of the above notice. 

 

Parent's Signature:                                 

Parent's Name:                                                             

Student's Name:                     Class:       

Date:                                          

 


